PONDICHERRY UNIVERSITY

School of Humanities

DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT

The Department of Sanskrit, Pondicherry University will be organizing a
Seven-Day Workshop on “Alankara Sastra” from the 14" to 20" of February
2013. It 1s open for such scholars who have registered for Ph.D. in the Department
of Sanskrit in Universities, affiliated College or Research Institutes. Preference
will be given to those who have opted for Research in Sanskrit Literature and
particularly in the field of Alankara Sastra. Eminent scholars in the field will be
delivering lectures on various aspects of the field of Sanskrit Literary Criticism.

Students who want to register for the same should fill the application form
given below. It should reach the Head of the Department of Sanskrit on or before
20" January 2013. Those who have been selected will be informed by e-mail or
nhone to confirm their participation. A Registration fee of Rs. 1000 ( Rs. One
thousand only) has to be remitted, after getting the letter of selection, at the time
of Registration.

Dr.C.S.Radhakrishnan

Professor & Head, Department of Sanskrit
Pondicherry University

Puducherry — 605 014

Co-ordinating Office: e-mail: palaiah@gmail.com Fax: 0413-2656749

Ph: O413- 26534777



Pondicherry University

Department of Sanskrit

Seven-Day Workshop on “Alankara Sastra” from the 14™ to 20" of
February 2013.

Application Form

1. Name of the candidate :

2. Educational Qualification:

3. Official address:

4. Month & Year of Registration for Ph.D.:
5. University/Institute/College

6. Topic chosen for Ph.D.:

7. E-mail ID

8. Contact Phone, Mobile No:

9. Signature

10.Recommendation of Supervisor:



